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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

‘MATHS IN ACTION’ AT THE PLEASUREWOOD HILLS THEME PARK 

 
The Maths Faculty is organising a ‘Maths in Action’ day for Year 9 students to Pleasurewood Hills Theme 
Park, Lowestoft. The aim of the day will be to complete a mathematical project based on one of the rides at 
the park and hence will offer the students an excellent opportunity to study some ‘real life’ maths. We had 
planned for this trip in Year 8 but due to unforeseen circumstances could not go ahead and we are so excited 
to offer this opportunity to our students again this year! 

 

The trip will be on Wednesday 10 July 2024. The party will travel by coach, leaving Lodeside Car Park at 

8:50am and arriving back at approximately 6pm.  

 

The cost of the trip is £33.00 which covers the coach, entrance fee and insurance. If allocated a place, this 

will be payable on ParentPay by Friday 26 April. If the school receives additional Pupil Premium (PP) funding 

for your child, then we are able to offer this trip at a reduced cost of £10.00. 

 

Places for this visit are limited and should the number of students wishing to take part exceed the places 
available they will be allocated on a randomly generated basis. 
 
To register your interest for this visit please complete the expression of interest form 

https://forms.office.com/e/Gk0r2hykEY by Monday 25 March. If your child is allocated a place further details 
will follow.  
 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Meyn 
Maths Faculty 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/Gk0r2hykEY

